





Arts, Museums & Heritage Forum Newsletter

27 April 2012

North Herts. Museum and Community Facility

The next steps for the new North Hertfordshire Museum and Community Facility will be unveiled at a specially convened event on Saturday 5 May in the Lucas Room, Hitchin Town Hall.

The project, which envisages a £4.2 m investment to transform the existing Workmans Hall and Gymnasium into a new Museum and refurbish the iconic Mountford Hall, has been subject to detailed negotiations between North Herts District Council (NHDC) and Hitchin Town Hall Ltd over the last fourteen months. The meeting offers an opportunity for interested parties to consider details of how the complex will be financed, renovated and managed for the benefit of the local community ahead of a meeting of NHDC on 10 May at which formal approval will be sought.

Places at the event, which will start at 11.30 am, must be reserved as space is limited although an additional session will be arranged if demand warrants it. To reserve a place please contact Laura Smith at NHDC by emailing laura.smith@north-herts.gov.uk or on 01462 474377.

Details of the project can be viewed by searching for 'town hall + museum' at www.north-herts.gov.uk.

If you have any questions regarding this newsletter, please contact Ros Allwood, Cultural Services Manager on 01462 435197 or ros.allwood@north-herts.gov.uk